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To whom it concerns we the members of Longford Federation ICA would like to add a comment to the submission
sent in by Longford PPN to the development plan 2021 - 2027.

Quote from PPN submission

'Intergenerational training through Men's and Women's Sheds should be supported.'

gy

ICA ladies in longford have given and continue to give training and support to women from the age of 18 upwards
and we would appreciate a mention and a little support especially with the times we have just gone through.
Longford ICA ladies are always there to support and help the many organisations in longford. We have been there
for women for many years and recognition and support would be appreciated.

Thank you

Olive Quinn

President

Longford Federation ICA.



